
CITY OF VAUGHAN 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF MAY 18, 2021 

Item 13, Report No. 22, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted, as amended, 
without amendment by the Council of the City of Vaughan on May 18, 2021, as follows: 

By approving the following in accordance with communication C39, from the 
Director, Economic and Cultural Development, dated May 18, 2021: 

1. That Council recognize the POST Promise and Safe Travels Stamp 
programs in support of Vaughan businesses and economic recovery.  

 

13. PRESENTATION -  MS. LAURA HEARN (POST PROMISE) AND MS. 
CAROL GREENWOOD (TOURISM INDUSTRY ASSOCIATION OF 
ONTARIO) PRESENTATION - INCREASING CONSUMER 
CONFIDENCE WITH SAFE TRAVELS STAMP - OFFICIAL 
ENDORSEMENT BY COUNCIL FOR THE STAMP AND POST 
PROMISE PROGRAM 

The Committee of the Whole recommends that the presentation by 
Ms. Laura Hearn (Post Promise) and Ms. Carol Greenwood (Tourism 
Industry Association Of Ontario), Wellington Street, West, Toronto, 
be received and referred to Tourism Vaughan and the Legal 
Department to report back to the Council meeting of May 18, 2021, 
with respect to the issues raised. 

  


